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APPROVED 
 

MEMORANDUM 

EMAIL ONLY 
 

September 4, 2019 
 

To:             Matt Petty, Chairman  
  
From: Office of Municipal Police Officers’ and Firefighters’ 
  Retirement Trust Funds, Division of Retirement 
 
 
Subject: 2018 ANNUAL REPORTS 
 
 

 
 
This is to advise that we have reviewed and approved the 2018 Annual Report (s) for the Boynton 
Beach Firefighters’ Pension Fund. 
 

NOTE: For future reference: Please note, section [175.351(6) / 185.35(6)], Florida 
Statutes, requires that each participating pension plan establish a defined contribution 
plan component by October 1, 2015, for non-collectively bargained plans; or by the date 
of entry into the first collective bargaining agreement after July 1, 2015. If your plan meets 
either of these criteria and has not established a defined contribution plan, your insurance 
premium tax moneys may be withheld until the plan is brought into compliance. The 
defined contribution plan component is required to be established whether it receives any 
funding or not.  

 

Our 49th Annual Police Officers' & Firefighters' Pension Conference is scheduled for October 29-
31, 2019, sponsored by the Department of Management Services, Division of Retirement. This 
program is uniquely designed for pension plans established under Chapters 175 & 185, Florida 
Statutes. 
There is no registration fee to attend! The program will be held at the Renaissance Orlando 
Airport Hotel in Orlando, Florida. The Hotel is located at 5445 Forbes Place, Orlando, Florida 
32812. You can make your reservation here. It is important to use this link or state that you are 
attending the Police Officers' and Firefighters' Pension Conference when booking. This rate 
includes the use of the facility and supports continued operation of the program.   Continue to 
check our website at www.myflorida.com/frs/mpf to access information and updates about the 
conference. 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.marriott.com%2Fmeeting-event-hotels%2Fgroup-corporate-travel%2FgroupCorp.mi%3FresLinkData%3DFL%2520Dept%2520Mgmt%2520Svcs%2520Retirement%2520Division%255EMCORA%2560FDMFDMR%2560159.00%2560USD%2560false%25605%256010%2F28%2F19%256010%2F31%2F19%256010%2F04%2F2019%26app%3Dresvlink%26stop_mobi%3Dyes&data=02%7C01%7CStephen.Bardin%40dms.myflorida.com%7C536002419a2643fd065208d7105311bc%7Ced173fed38394a3ca952140e906fed8d%7C1%7C0%7C636995821278145528&sdata=WqQWRww%2FF6X0pD%2B9h5DBEqDbT2oXWG5w7IufD2lRMgo%3D&reserved=0
http://www.myflorida.com/frs/mpf
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 If you have any questions or need further information, please call our office at 850-922-0667. 

 
  Copy: Jeanine Bittinger, Plan Contact 
             Tim Howard, Finance Director 
             Adam Levinson, Plan Attorney 
             David M. Williams, Plan Administrator 
                   
 


